
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am writing to you to express my deep concern about Roma people in the Tor 
de Cenci camp in Rome. I would like to ask you to halt any plan to close Tor 
de’ Cenci camp and refrain from evicting residents who are not willing to 
relocate, and take steps in consultation with residents to restore adequate 
housing conditions and infrastructure in the camp. 
 
You are also asked to guarantee that any current or future re-settlement of 
individuals living in camps is planned in genuine consultation with all camp 
residents and with the offer of a range of alternative adequate housing 
options, including equal access to social housing where appropriate. 
 
I sincerely hope that you will also ensure that La Barbuta camp is not used 
as a permanent housing facility and is not used exclusively for Roma 
communities. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 


